
 

 

 

 

 

SPRING NEWS FROM THE DADE CITY GUN CLUB 

 

 

                                                                             The Membership Appreciation Cookout was a great  

                                                                             success! We had approximately 92 members come out  

                                                                             and enjoy the great food and company. We look  

                                                                             forward to next year being even bigger and better! 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events include: 

Swap Meet                         Saturday April 9th, 7:30am 

Competitive Matches  Sunday March 27th, Bullseye Match 2-4pm 

Saturday April 2nd C.C.W. & Balloons starting at 9am 

        Saturday April 9th, PPC & Three Target Silhouette starting at 9am 

Board of Directors Meeting  Tuesday April 12th, 10am (members welcome)                    

NRA First Steps Pistol Class  Saturday April 16th 

Club Elections: April 9-11th  Please read the candidate bios and checkout the sample ballot and 

voting times below. 

  



 

   

Elections 

At the March meeting the election 

nominations closed. Uncontested 

positions are; 

 President .. Dennis Doll 

 Secretary .. Micah Lanning  

Chief Range Safety Officer .. Paul Daly 

Running for two directors’ positions are 

Jerry Grady, Rob Stansberry and Robert 

Stein. 

Voting will take place in the clubhouse 

kitchen on:  

Saturday April 9th from 8 a.m. until 4 p.m.  

Sunday April 10th from 8 a.m. until 4 p.m. 

Monday April 11th from 8 a.m. until 12 

noon. 

Ballots will then be counted by the 

election committee and results posted on 

the bulletin board. The election committee 

is co-chaired by Roger Smith from the BOD 

and Hannah Lanning representing the 

membership. Assisting will be Bill Miron 

from the membership and Ken Orlando 

from the BOD  

Please take note of the sample ballot 

shown at the upper left. An informative 

illustration at left was submitted by 

Thursday crew member and RSO Bob 

Liegle. 

Bios are shown below. 

 



 

  



 

 

  



 

 


